
February 02, 2024

The Manager
Listing Department
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai,
Maharashtra - 400001

Scrip Code: 500238

The Manager
Listing Department
National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East,
Mumbai, Maharashtra – 400051

Symbol: WHIRLPOOL

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: Audio recording of earnings conference call for the quarter ended

December 31, 2023

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and in continuation of our intimation
letter dated 26th January, 2024 wherein we had informed the schedule of the upcoming
earnings conference call, the audio recording of the earnings conference call held today for
the quarter and nine months ended 31st December, 2023 is available on the Company’s
website at
https://corporate.whirlpoolindia.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/8221_1654881_968865
82494_EARNINGS_CONFERENCE_CALL_OF_WHIRLPOOL_OF_INDIA_LIMITED.mp3.

Yours faithfully,

For Whirlpool of India Limited

Roopali Singh
VP-Legal and Company Secretary

Plot No. 40, Sector 44,
Gurugram, Haryana
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